
Apply online today at www.elections.sk.ca/workers,  
or scan this code with your smartphone.

We’re hiring right now!

1.877.958.8683  |  elections.sk.ca

Your v te counts.

The Saskatchewan election is October 28, 2024, and 
we’re hiring now. We need election workers in your 
community – some for all of voting week and others 
only for the last day of voting. 

Want a paid,  
short-term job  
as an election  

worker?


